
Addendum 1 to Comments 
December 13th, 2022 

Committee of Adjustment  

 BY VIDEO-CONFERENCE AND LIVE-STREAMING ON TOWN WEBSITE 
OAKVILLE.CA 

 
 

1) 
CAV A/208/2022  
PLAN 1009 LOT 63    
309 Balsam Drive 
 
Proposed 
Under Section 45(1) of the Planning Act 

Zoning By-law 2014-014 requirements – RL1-0  
1. To permit a maximum of three attached private garages. 
2. To permit the attached private garage to project not more than 11.13 metres from the 

face of the longest portion of the main wall containing residential floor area that is on 
the first storey of the dwelling oriented toward the front lot line. 

3. To permit a maximum dwelling depth of 42.72 m. 
4. To permit a minimum of 23.5% (8.09 m) of the length of all main walls oriented toward 

the front lot line to be located within the area on the lot defined by the minimum and 
maximum front yards.   

5. To permit a maximum height of 10.95 metres. 
 

Comments from: 
Emails/Letters of Opposition – 3 
Email in Support – 1 
 
From:  
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: coarequests <coarequests@oakville.ca> 
Subject: Hearing Date-December 13th, 2022, Variance Request - 309 Balsam Drive 
 
Re: File Number: CAV 208/2022 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
My name is Nigela Purboo and I live at 288 Balsam Drive.  We received a proposal from Hick 
Design Studio for a home across the street.  I would like to express my opposition to the 
significant variances being requested for the following reasons, mainly: 
 
1.      The building height.  The middle of the house is almost 2m over height.  This is higher that 
any of the houses in the area.  It is not consistent with the other homes. 
 
2.      The building depth is too much.  It is covering more than 20% of th lot. 
 
If you have any questions, please lmk. 
 
Thanks very much and have a great weekend! 
 
N 
Nigela Purboo 



 



 

 
 
 



From:  
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 4:10 PM 
To: coarequests <coarequests@oakville.ca> 
Cc: Shradha Arun <shradha.arun@oakville.ca>; Catherine Buckerfield 
<catherine.buckerfield@oakville.ca>; clantz@stikeman.com; arlene@weoughtred.ca 
Subject: ADDENDUM TO Committee of Adjustment Meeting - December 13, 2022 - Item 6.7 
FILE 208/2022 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Madam Secretary, 
 
Kindly include the attached Addendum to my submission for the CofA Meeting December 13, 
2022 Item 6.7 
 
Thank you, 
 
Teresa 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
From 
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 6:39 PM 
To: Heather McCrae <heather.mccrae@oakville.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: File. CAV A/208/2022 
 
 
We are the owners of the lot and home adjacent to the subject property on the north side.(319 
Balsam Dr) We have looked at the proposal as it impacts our home and believe that the 
proposal has been made so as to reduce the impact on us as much as possible. 
As our home is set so far back on the lot the increased depth of the proposal does not impact us 
significantly. 
(This clearly is not the case on the south side.) There is a large old walnut tree that separates 
our home from the proposed and we would like to be assured that this tree will be protected. 
Speaking of trees those 50 or 60 foot spruce/pine trees along the south edge of the property are 
beautiful and should be protected as much as possible. 
We feel the home is aesthetically very pretty and have no objections as presently proposed. 
 
 Maritza and Dave Rice 
 
 


